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                    Friday 17th January 2020 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
ROSEMULLION – Max G for amazing equal grouping in maths 

PRAA SANDS – Eveie for her independance 

CHURCH COVE – Jayke for working hard in maths 
POLDHU – Isaac for working hard in all lessons 

WEEK 1 MENU  

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Remember to send back your signed permission forms for After School Clubs. 

Please Note: After School Sports Club on Tuesday will be at Gweek Village Hall.  

Please collect your child/ren from the Village Hall at 4.30pm.  After School Care will 
still be available at school as normal. 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

We discussed Ofsted's clamp down on attendance and punctuality at the last parent 
governor meeting.  When a child's attendance falls below 90% this is classed as poor 

and we have to be able to provide evidence that parents have been challenged.  We 
have analysed the Autumn term data and will be in contact with parents whose 

children fall into that category.  I understand that when your child is ill then they are 

ill and it may only need a short phone call to let us know; however, if it is 
erratic attendance or persistent absence then we may request a meeting with you to 

talk through it and offer ways to help prevent it.  
CHURCH COVE AND POLDHU PE 

We have the opportunity to use Gweek Village Hall on a Tuesday for PE lessons. 

Church Cove and Poldhu will therefore be having their PE lessons there on alternate 
weeks.  Next week, it is Poldhu’s turn to have their PE lesson at Gweek Village Hall, 

so please collect your child from there at 3.30pm.  
AMOUNTS OWING 

Please pay amounts owing (as per the note sent home last week) as soon as 
possible.  If you have lost the note – please see Mary. 

Please make sure that all money brought into the office is in a sealed envelope with 

4 things on it - 1) date, 2) Name, 3) what it is for, 4) amount!  Thank you.  

ICELAND TRIP 

The report from the staff training trip to Iceland is now on the Boskenwyn School 

website.  Photos can be found in the gallery.  

HEADLICE 

Headlice are in evidence already.  Please let’s make Friday nights ‘Headcheck Night’ 

when we check ALL children’s heads.  We then have the weekend to treat them. 
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    Events for week commencing Monday 20th January 2020 
After School Care is available until 4.30pm, Monday to Friday - £2 per session.   

DATE EVENT 

Mon, 20th Jan Guitar lessons (lunchtime) 
Construction Club with Mrs Rusga (YR, 1&2) 

Tues, 21st Jan Boskenwyn Bank, 8.45am in Poldhu classroom 

Poldhu class PE, pick up at Gweek Village Hall at 3.30pm 
Sports Club with Mr Conway (Y3,4,5,6).  Pick up at Gweek 

  Village Hall no later than 4.30pm 

Wed, 22nd Jan Dance Club with Miss I Blackburn (Y3,4,5,6) 

Thurs, 23rd Jan Drumming, Piano & Flute lessons (lunchtime) 

Nature and Creativity Club with Miss Michellin (R,1&2) 
Coding Club with Mrs Nicholas (Y3,4,5,6) 

Crosscountry Club with Mrs Care (Y3,4,5,6,) 

Fri, 24th Jan Headcheck night!!! 

FORTHCOMING DATES:  

Mon 1st-Fri 5th June 2020 – INSET WEEK – we are taking all of our Inset Days 
for this year in one week – the week after the summer half term. 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Keyboard/Flute is cancelled next week. Guitar on Mondays, and Drumming, 

Piano and Flute on Thursdays.  If your child would like to learn any instruments 
please sign up on the Cornwall Music Service Trust website. 

WATER BOTTLES 
Could all children please bring a named water bottle to school, especially those in 

Praa Sands, to have during lessons. This will help minimise disruption during 

sessions and help keep the children hydrated.  
REMINDER 

Just a reminder that there isn’t a member of staff on duty before 8.50am.  If you 
need to drop your child off earlier, please bring them into Breakfast Club in Poldhu 

classroom.  
 

FOBS NEWS 

Christmas Cards – we raised £43 for the Art Project Christmas cards – well done! 

RECYCLING:     
Used stamps ... for the Bone Cancer Research Trust.  Cut out with a 1cm border.      

Crisp Packets ... We sent our first collection off this week, but PLEASE REMEMBER 

they can only accept crisp packets with the metal lining.  

Used Batteries … Tub in the office. 

 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS - Please remember to notify the school office if you change 
your address or telephone number.  

 


